College Station Independent School District

Success...each life...each day...each hour

MEMORANDUM
To: Dr. Clark Ealy, Superintendent /{
From: Molley Perry, Chief Administrative Officer &
Date: April 30, 2019 A
Subject: New Administrative Contract

Agenda Item: C-1

Background

Following a careful interview and selection process, Dr. Ealy recommends Alison DelLuna as the
Principal for Southwood Valley Elementary School. Mrs. DeLuna will be transitioning to this new
role from her current position as the Assistant Principal of Creek View Elementary school.
Having previously worked as a TAP Master teacher and Instructional Coach/Mentor Teacher,
Mrs. DeLuna demonstrates a strong instructional background and excellent understanding of
what it takes for students to be successful and well-rounded. Her prior experiences and
leadership demonstrated over the past five years as an Assistant Principal in College Station ISD
support the recommendation for Mrs. DeLuna’s promotion to the position of Elementary
Principal.

Recommendation

It is recommended that the College Station Independent School District Board of Trustees
approve the recommendation from the Superintendent of Schools to hire Alison DeLuna as
Principal of Southwood Valley Elementary.
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